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Bonner County Planning - Agency Review - SS0005-21

Frederick, Adam <Adam.Frederick@idwr.idaho.gov> Thu, Feb 10, 2022 at 12:57 PM
To: Bonner County Planning <planning@bonnercountyid.gov>

Bonner County Planning Department:

Thank you for providing the opportunity to comment on the proposed project. The Idaho Department of Water Resources
(IDWR) takes no position on this proposal but recognizes that some activities will fall within its jurisdiction. Construction
of a new well must comply with drilling permit requirements of Section 42-235, Idaho Code, and applicable Well
Construction Rules. If the proposed well is intended to be used for domestic purposes as defined in Idaho Code § 42-111
(for a household, no more than 13,000 gallons per day including up to a %z acre of irrigation), the use will not require
approval from IDWR. If the well will be used to irrigate more than % acre, use more than 13,000 gallons per day, or be
shared by more than one household, the owner will need to file for and receive approval of an Application for Permit
before a well drilling permit can be approved.

The applicant can contact the Department with any questions.

Sincerely,

Adam

IDAHD DEPARTMENT OF

WATER RESOURCES

Phone: (208) 762-2800

Adam Frederick |Water Rights Supervisor

Idaho Department of Water Resources
Northern Regional Office
7600 N Mineral Drive, Suite 100

Coeur d’Alene, ID 83815-7763

From: Bonner County Planning <planning@bonnercountyid.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 10:00 AM
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